
Dear Permitting Officials, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of Midas Gold Idaho's public 

permitting process. 

 

I have reviewed the Plan of Restoration and Operations and I believe the Stibnite Gold Project is an 

opportunity to repair the environment and bring an economic boost to the community. As proposed 

in Alternative 2, the project finances environmental reclamation and provides the workforce and 

resources necessary to complete it. If Midas Gold isn't allowed to move forward with its plan, this 

area in Idaho's backcountry will continue to suffer. Currently, salmon are being blocked from their 

native spawning grounds and hundreds of tons of sediment are pouring into the watershed each 

year. It is time to address these issues and Midas Gold has the right plan to do it. 

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit the Stibnite Gold Project. This 

project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign countries for 

critical minerals and cleans up the environment. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Joey Falcone 

 

 

Name: joey falcone 


